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This technical statement is prepared by Charles Williamson, president of Digital 
Radio Broadcasting, Inc., licensee of W239AC at Middletown, NY.  This application 
amends the pending application BPFT-20150429AAH and serves to make three 
changes:  (1) specify a different site than the licensed site;  (2) specify a directional 
antenna pattern and (3) specify a different primary station. 
  
The proposed facility will be located on an existing tower structure.  The service 
contour of the proposed facility overlaps the service contour of the licensed facility.   
 
There is no prohibited overlap to other stations.   
 
The primary station will be FM Station WPDH-HD3, (Class B) Facility ID 71514 at 
Poughkeepsie, NY.  The proposed facility will be a fill-in translator for WPDH and 
as such, the 54 dBu contour of the translator does not exceed the 54 dBu contour 
of WPDH.  See the Contour Map attached at Exhibit 12.    
 
The antenna elevation is compliant with 74.1235 pertaining to Power Limitations 
since the proposed facility is a fill-in translator.  
 


